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Wrenbury Primary School Newsletter 

Friday 13th June  

Creativity has been buzzing all around school this week, and what a great week it’s been! 

Our Little Wrens have been busy little explorers, discovering the tiny wonders of the world 

around them. They’ve been captivated by the caterpillars they spotted in the forest and brought 

that curiosity back into the classroom, where they created some truly delightful caterpillar 

artwork. Their effort and imagination really shine through, and they’re so proud of the value in 

their work- and rightly so! 

Base 1 has gone full pirate mode — aye aye, captain! With pirate stories, treasure maps, and 

plenty of golden coins (imaginary, of course), they’ve set sail on a week of adventure, fun, and 

fantastic learning. Base 2 has also been getting stuck into some fabulous artwork this week. Their 

creative energy has been flowing, and the results are full of colour, imagination, and flair! Over in 

Base 3, the focus has been on the fascinating creatures of the Arctic. It’s been wonderful to see 

how much the children have enjoyed this — even bringing their learning into their play at break 

time! From snow foxes to polar bears, their curiosity and enthusiasm have been infectious. 

  

 

Base 4 have been historians and artists all in one — carefully creating beautiful learning journey 

pages that proudly showcase their work in history. The care and pride they've taken is clear in 

every page. And last but certainly not least, Base 5 have truly wowed us with their stunning 

mixed-media artwork. Combining textiles, paint, and even stitching, they've produced striking 

pieces inspired by the Manchester Ship Canal. Their creativity and attention to detail have 

created something really special. 

What a week of imagination, learning, and creativity — well done to everyone! 
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This week’s awards...  

We All Matter Stars:  

Little Wrens:  Bodhi for showing value in his name writing efforts. 

Base 1:  PJ for showing positivity towards his friends. 

Base 2:  Macen for always showing respect and kindness to others.  

Base 3:  Griff for being a reliable and supportive member of Base 3. 

Base 4:  Evie for being a kind friend and supporting younger children in The Nest. 

Base 5:  Oliver for helping his friend to edit his writing. 

 

 

 

ACHIEVE Learning Awards:  

Little Wrens:  Kayleb for showing kindness to his friends. 

Base 1:  William for showing value at tidy up time. 

Base 2:  Flo for fantastic poetry writing.  

Base 3:   Oscar for using super 'nesting' oracy skills in lessons to help him edit/improve his 

writing. 

Base 4:  Beatrix for using all her learning behaviours in her writing and maths. 

Base 5:  Leo for his engagement with writing this week. 

 

Reading Awards: 
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Congratulations to Samson who has been awarded his bronze reading badge this week. Teddy, 

Matthew and Alice have achieved their silver badge and Annie, Ollie, Scout, Amelie and Georgie 

have achieved their gold! Well done everyone.  

 

Celebrations:   

We are very proud of Barney who has 

been awarded the Lodge Leader badge in 

Beavers! This badge recognises his 

positive attitude, willingness to help 

others, and the fantastic example he sets 

for his fellow Beavers. As a Lodge Leader, 

he’ll take on extra responsibilities and 

support his Lodge during activities – a role 

we know he will carry out brilliantly. Well 

done, Barney- keep up the great work! 

 

Health and Wellbeing Week:  

Reminder next week is Health and Wellbeing week. There are lots of fun activities going on for 

the children including our sponsored Wrenbury Walk each morning. Children are expected to be 

in PE kit daily. If the sun shines (and it looks like it will) our Sports Day will be held on Friday 

afternoon. Please see the email sent from the office for further details.  
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FIAFFAF: 

Next Saturday, 21st June, we would love as many children as possible to join us at Fun in a Field for 

a Fiver. The children will be singing at 1.45pm to open the event. This is a really lovely, family 

friendly live music event which is raising money for School, St Margaret’s Church and The 

Wingate Centre. Please respond to the email from the office if you are able to make it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOWS: 

As part of our summer fair fundraising, we have x2 tickets to the Saturday Family Day at Alderfest 

on 5th July. These tickets are now sold out so this may be the only way to attend this fabulous 

event.  To win these tickets, simple email the office (entitling the email ‘Alderfest’) with your bid 

before the 25th June. The highest bidder will be informed on the 27th June. Good luck! 
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Amazon wish lists: 

 

 

 

LWs- 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2XYWEVLB5HAQ4?ref=cm_sw_em_r_un_un_6jX2sfPRQ

Rnqb 

B1- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2HOEU7NNEJ1TW?ref_=wl_share 

B2-https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1ISB7YB11IEFW?ref_=wl_share 

B3- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/YOZSUFG2YDFW?ref_=wl_share 

B4-  https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/OZUW7IHM9NI0?ref_=wl_share 

B5-  https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/ZWC4SW72CG01?ref_=wl_share 

 

 

Please keep up to date with all things Wrenbury by following the school Facebook page and 

checking in on our website for news and updates. 

Your Headteacher,  

Mrs Charlesworth 
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